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19 December 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in blue class 
 
We are always trying to improve whole school attendance and punctuality.  
 
Every child with 100% attendance has their name written on a ticket and placed in the top hat each 
week.  The name on the winning tickets for this half term and the whole autumn term will be drawn in 
tomorrow morning’s Celebration Assembly. 
 
Each week the class with the best attendance wins the class cup.  The class with the best attendance for 
the whole autumn term is blue class with 95.9% attendance. 
 
Their reward for having the best attendance in the autumn term is that they can wear non uniform for 
school tomorrow.  As it is also their Christmas party tomorrow they may wish to bring something else to 
change in to for their party in the afternoon or wear the same outfit all day.  Please remember that the 
children will still be playing outside and need to be warm enough in whatever they are wearing. 
 
Well done, blue class. Enjoy your reward tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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